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I am a very small scale hobby breeder of ball pythons. I have enjoyed my 

constitutional right to travel across state lines to deliver baby pythons to family 

members on thier birthday, as well as to bring snakes to reptile shows. 

Reptile shows are a great way to educate the public. The animals welfare is my 

number one priority in any situation. This includes humanely traveling with, shipping 

of and hands on educational events. 

The passing of this bill will greatly affect my ability to continue on with my hobby.  

The passing of this bill.will also effect people.who depend on the safe, humane  

international and national.shipping for thier business. 

I believe in the  humane treatment of animals, however I believe this bill to be too 

broadly written.Please consider how it will effect people who strive to give reptiles a 

better quality of life through hands in education as well as networking with others in 

the hobby. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 


